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Since this is already a short, busy week for most of you, we’re taking a little break from our normal
schedule. We’ll be back again next Monday to start a new series on spiritual formation and practical
Christian disciplines, and you can look forward to all John MacArthur will have to say about that
important, controversial topic.

In the meantime, we want to direct you back to some past highlights from our blog. If you’re a newer
reader, these previous blog series will bring new insight and instruction on some important topics and
debates. Or you might be encouraged to revisit the theological and doctrinal ground we’ve covered
together in the past.

All three of the series we’re highlighting this week come from the earliest months of the GTY blog.
The first is called The Lies of the Prosperity Gospel, and it was the first major topic John tackled on
the blog. We know you’ll be encouraged to read (or reread) his helpful instruction and insight.

Have a great week and we’ll talk to you again next Monday.
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